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MEETINGS 

CAPT met 32 times in full committee meetings. CAPT met with new tenure-track faculty, newly 
reappointed faculty (to second three-year terms), and candidates for tenure at the end of the fifth year. 
The chair of CAPT met with the Academic Affairs Committee of the Board of Trustees in February and, 
along with the incoming chair, in May. 

CAPT met with President Glotzbach and Dean Joseph to discuss restructuring of the offices of the Vice 
President for Academic Affairs, the Dean of the Faculty, and the Dean of Special Programs. 
 
CAPT met with Dean Joseph to discuss candidates for the Tuthill Chair and the new Class of ’64 Chair. 
CAPT met with Dean Joseph to express faculty interest in and concern over issues related to the search 
for the Dean of Studies, the new Center for Learning Director, and procedures for appointment, tenure, 
and promotion in interdisciplinary programs. 

The chair of CAPT met with Academic Staff to review tenure and promotion procedures and field 
questions. CAPT consulted with CFG on the issue of “faculty status” in the Faculty Handbook as a 
general issue and with regard to the Curator of the Tang Teaching Museum. CAPT members met with 
the Committee of Committees.

CAPT evaluated the credentials of five candidates for tenure and promotion to Associate Professor and 



Deans, interviewing the final three candidates for each. CAPT made its recommendations to the 
President.  

CAPT evaluated the credentials of candidates for two endowed chairs. CAPT made its recommendations 
to the President. CAPT reviewed the credentials of candidates being considered for honorary degrees for 
future academic years.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Gerald M. Erchak, Chair 
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